MAGNOLIA WASTEWATER SYSTEM
P.O. BOX 666
MAGNOLIA, ARKANSAS 71754-066
(870) 234-2955
mwws@sbcglobal.net

October 31, 2012

Alan Anderson

Enforcement Analyst

ADEQ Water Division Enforcement Branch

Re: NPDES Permit No: AR0043613, AFIN 14-00059, Inspection response letter dated April 27, 2012.

Dear Sir,

In response to your letter dated April 27, 2012 about your requirement that we must obtain a class IV
licensed operator no later than October 31, 2012.

On October 22, 2012 we hired Johnny Moore, Arkansas License number 001967 Class IV Advanced

Industrial operator.

Thank you,

Russell Thomas, Superintendent
City of Magnolia-Big Creek WWTP



